
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Hallam comprises of 54 parishes and 47 schools in South Yorkshire and 

parts of Derbyshire and Nottinghamshire.   

 

The Diocese is looking to recruit a Safeguarding Trustee to join and support the Board on Safeguarding 

matters and Chair the Safeguarding Sub Committee.  The successful candidate will work in partnership 

with the Safeguarding team, Trustees, priests and external organisations ensuring that regulatory, 

advisory and scrutiny functions are carried out effectively. 

 

Previous significant experience of working in a safeguarding role either in statutory services or 

relevant voluntary agency is required, ideally with an appropriate professional qualification. 

 

Trustees of the Diocese of Hallam are Catholics in good standing with the Church and operate on a 

voluntary basis. The Board of Trustees meet eight times per year and the Safeguarding Sub Committee 

meet six times per year.  

 

This is a volunteer post. 

 

Closing date: noon Friday 8th July. 

 

Interviews will be held in Sheffield, week commencing 11th July. 

 

Further details may be obtained from Mrs Jessica Moylan – jmoylan@hallam-diocese.com 

 

 

Safeguarding Trustee 
 

Voluntary Role 

To commence as soon as possible 
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